
Looking for something to do during the winter break? Bring the kids
in to bowl for a few hours then head out to eat at Avero

where 10% of the day’s food sales will go to the Library. 

Visit the library's website to pre-register:
www.tredyffrinlibraries.org

Questions? Contact Barb Hartman: bhartman9@yahoo.com
*Must present Avero flyer to server

**All children must be accompanied by an adult 

Tuesday, 
December 30 th

9:00-11:00 AM
@ Devon Lanes


